
METRO
CHARmR
CoirrriE

P.O Box 9236 Portland Oregon 97207

Phone 503-273-5570 Fax 503-273-5554

January 1991

Mayor Steve Stoize

Chair Regional Governance Committee

P.O Box 369

Tualatin OR 972062

Dear Mayor Stoize

TheMetro Charter Committee has recently completed its initial consideration of

regional government powers and functions and has prepared an outline of possible charter

provisions relating to powers and functions copy enclosed The Committee wants comment

on the outline from public and private organizations and the general public before it begins
charter drafting and the Committee is now scheduling hearings for that purpose

On January the Committee will adopt an outline of the major alternatives it is

considering for regional government structure The Committee also wants comment on those

alternatives

You are invited to meet with the Charter Committee at its first hearing on Saturday

January 18 1992 at 900 a.m to provide comments on the enclosed powers and functions

outline and on the structure outline you will receive at the end of this week Enclosed is

copy of the entire agenda showing other invited organizations and assigned times The

Committee will adhere closely to the schedule shown

If you have any questions about the meeting format please call Janet Whitfield the

Committee Administrator at 273-5570

We look forward to seeing you on January 18

Sincerely

Hardy Myers
Chair

Metro Charter Committee

cc Mike MeKeever


